
is our new whole school topic.  

Children are invited to come to school wearing their ‘celebration’ 
clothes. You could dress to attend a wedding or party. You could dress 
for St David’s Day or a graduation. You could dress for a Christening, 
your birthday or even Valentine’s Day. There are so many occasions that 
we celebrate with friends and family! We can’t wait to launch our new 
topic with a whole school celebration and see our school family looking 
their best!  

Volunteers 

We are looking for volunteers to visit a class. We      
expect volunteers to stay in the classroom for 15 
minutes, wear a celebration outfit and share a story 
with the children about the celebration. If you are    
interested please either speak to your child’s class 
teacher or email Miss L Jones at 
jonesl3041@hwbcymru.net 


